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Revision to the Minor in Entrepreneurship and Innovation

From Vankeerbergen, Bernadette <vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu>
Date Fri 10/4/2024 10:44 AM
To Croxton, Keely <croxton.4@osu.edu>
Cc Podalsky, Laura <podalsky.1@osu.edu>; Steele, Rachel <steele.682@osu.edu>; Martin, Andrew

<martin.1026@osu.edu>; Greenbaum, Rob <greenbaum.3@osu.edu>; Smith, Randy <smith.70@osu.edu>

Dear Keely,
 
Laura Podalsky (faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee of the ASC Curriculum
Committee) has fully approved the revisions to the Minor in Entrepreneurship and Innovation (henceforth
called the Minor in Entrepreneurship). This means that the minor revision has the full approval of the
College of Arts and Sciences. The minor revision can now proceed to the next level.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Assistant Dean, Curriculum
College of Arts and Sciences
114F University Hall, 230 North Oval Mall.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
http://asccas.osu.edu
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